
 

A NEW NATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

The Registered Psychiatric Nurses Foundation Inc. (RPNF) is very pleased to  

announce a new national scholarship. The McCormick/Henry Scholarship has 

been established at the request of Darlene Henry, RPN, RN following her  

donation of $15,000.00 to the RPNF. 

 

The McCormick/Henry Scholarship will be awarded to a successful applicant who 

will meet the following criteria: 

 

 Is a Registered Psychiatric Nurse in Canada 

 Is taking further studies in seniors’ mental health 

 Is taking such studies at the graduate level (MA or PhD) or 

through an accredited certificate program 

 

Darlene Henry’s whole psychiatric nursing career was dedicated to caring for 

seniors with mental health challenges/illnesses. She has presented at several  

national and international conferences on such issues and is respected for her 

knowledge and expertise at all levels. Darlene has also organized conferences on 

seniors’ mental health at local, provincial and national levels. 

 

The first McCormick/Henry Scholarship will be awarded in 2016.  Watch the 

RPNF website for further details and for application forms and deadlines! 

 

Website : www.rpnf.ca 

E-mail:  info@rpnf.ca 

Twitter:  www.twitter.com/rpnfca 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/rpnfca 
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